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Roland Michener School 
5958 – 4th Ave NE, Calgary, AB  T2A  4B1    Email| rolandmichener@cbe.ab.ca 

t | 403-777-8240   f | 403-777-8242      Website|  www.cbe.ab.ca/b250 

Important Dates 
 

 Winter break starts on 
December 21 (no 
school for students on 
this day)  Students 
return to school on 
January 14th  

 Jan 18 -  
PM Kindergarten 

 Jan 25 -  
AM Kindergarten 

 Jan 29 - School council 
meeting 5:30 

 Feb 1 - PD Day No 
school for students 

 Feb 8 -  
PM Kindergarten 

 Feb 14 & 15 - 
Teacher’s Convention 
No school for students 

 Feb 18 - Family Day - 
School closed 

 Feb 19 - School council 
meeting 5:30 

 Feb 22 -  
AM Kindergarten 

Principal’s Message 
 

Enjoy your holidays together! To all of our families at Roland Michener School, we wish 

peace, health, prosperity, and a Happy New Year in 2013! 

First Day of school after winter break is Monday January 14
th

! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One World Drum Company Rocks Roland Michener! 

‘I believe everyone has a drummer in them, just follow your heartbeat, watch and listen...’ 

 

‘The students of Roland Michener School have had the wonderful opportunity to spend two 
weeks working diligently with Mr. Kovatch of the One World Drumming Company. This Artist 

in Residence musical experience has given our students a chance to learn new rhythms and 

drumming skills as well as a time to come together and create and perform music in their 

classroom communities. Over the last two weeks, students have been listening, watching and 

working towards a common goal within minutes of entering the music classroom. Drumming 

presents an opportunity to create a sense of unity in our world as we come together through 

musical expression. We are very proud to share their work with you this evening.’ Mrs. 
Whitehead - Music Teacher at RMS  

Funds for this Artist in Residence are made possible by the Roland Michener School Council 

and Parent Society. Through their dedication toward making learning more meaningful at 

RMS - we thank you! 

The Roland Michener School Council had a tremendous Cookie Dough Fundraiser! Students 

and their families sold over $16,000.00 of cookies and muffins. That is a lot of Dough! Council 

will receive $6200.00 to support teaching and learning at RMS. Thank you everyone who 

made this fundraiser a terrific success. 
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RMS Annual School Results Report – Our brochure report summarizing last year’s school 
learning community has been distributed. It is available on our school website at http://
schools.cbe.ab.ca/b250/.  

At this time we would like to welcome back Ms. Alison Kaiser who is returning from her 
maternity leave on January 14th.  We would like to thank Ms. Kennedy, who has been 
working with the grade 2 class while Ms. Kaiser has been off on leave.  Ms. Kennedy 
created an excellent learning environment for students in room 8.  She will be missed!  We 
wish Ms. Kennedy great success in her future endeavors.  

 

Please be sure that the emergency contact information you have given us is always 

up-to-date!   

Please call Mrs. Francis or Mrs. Haniak with any changes at 403-777-8240 ext 0. 

Thank you! 

Have a wonderful holiday with your families!  

 

 

See you on January 14
th

! 

Mike Hebenton, Principal 
mdhebenton@cbe.ab.ca 

 

 

 

  ALICE  JAMIESON  GIRLS’ ACADEMY 

LOCATED   AT  STANLEY  JONES  SCHOOL 
OPEN  HOUSE  - THURSDAY, JANUARY 24, 2013 

 

The All Girls’ Program for grades 4 to 9 is designed to ensure that girls will develop academic 

leadership and organization skills for success in their personal life, their educational endeavours 

and their career pathways.  This program will celebrate academic mastery and personal best.  

Unique education initiatives of the program include an emphasis on student independence, 

empowerment and leadership, the construction of mentorship networks with successful women, 

provision of counsel for post-program pathways with increased access to sciences, technology 

and math.  Girls will have the opportunity to examine gender roles through Women’s Studies and 
a girl focused curriculum in addition to the Alberta Program of Studies.  The overall goal is to build 

on girls’ strengths to create an optimistic and empowered  culture. 

  

Parents interested in learning more about this program  are invited to our Open 

House on Thursday, January 24th from 6:30  – 8:00 p.m. 
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The students in Grade 2, Room 9 have been learning about the elements of a story. 
They learned about the elements of a story through reading “The Mitten”, “The Hat” 
and “Gingerbread Baby” by Jan Brett.  

“Gingerbread Baby” was a favourite for many of the students. The students completed 
a hands-on activity that involved creating the main character of the story, the 
Gingerbread Baby. Here are a few pictures of the process of their making of 
Gingerbread Babies.   

 

The students then discussed the story elements of “Gingerbread Baby” in small 
groups and represented their learning through pictures and writing. Lastly, the groups 
presented their work to the whole class. Below is some of the students’ learning.  

 

 

Problem: “The Gingerbread 
Baby ran away.” 

Solution: “Matti made a 
Gingerbread house so that he 
could catch the Gingerbread 
Baby and he did catch him.” 

 

 

Q. What do call Santa when he stops moving?  

A. Santa Pause! 

No school on Friday, December 21st.  See you on January 14th!! 
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The Grade Two's have begun their study on Small Crawling and Flying Animals. We 
enjoyed kicking off the unit by reading Jan Brett's The Mitten and creating some layering, 
tissue paper art.  The grade twos have been practicing drawing many small animals, 
looking through books and collectively creating questions they would like to answer.  We 
are looking forward to learning more about animals as we each begin taking care of our 
own pets.   
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The students in Room 7 have spent the last several weeks learning that quality of life is 
the sense of safety, comfort, security, health and happiness that people have in their 
lives. We are gaining an understanding and appreciation of how communities in India, 
Tunisia, Ukraine and Peru work, by comparing their similarities and differences with our 
own lives and experiences. We also learned about traditions and celebrations in these 
countries. Students engaged in completing research projects by gathering information 
from books, the Internet, maps and through watching various videos on the subject.  

Watching a video about 

going to school in India  

A student points to Peru 

on the world map  

Student illustration of India’s flag  

Students work on a 

poster about Ukraine  

Doing research on the 

computer  

Connecting with our world through 

puzzle building 
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